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We are pleased to announce that today, CTS Company conducted a group 

discussion and mock interview session for 150 final-year students. Fourteen 

dedicated volunteers from the company facilitated the interviews, offering valuable 

feedback to each participant. We extend our heartfelt thanks to CTS Company for 

providing this invaluable training, generously funded through the CSIR initiative. 

Their support has greatly contributed to our students’ skill development and future 

readiness. 

 

  

  



  

  

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                      


